ANNOUNCEMENTS

GPBC BYLAWS REVISION

A number of committees and individuals have requested changes to
the Church’s Bylaws. After review of draft revisions by the Deacons,
the draft Bylaw revisions are available, in the Narthex for your review.
These proposed changes are being provided in advance of our October
26, 2022 Business Meeting where they will be discussed and acted
upon. Please pick up your copy of the proposed Bylaw revisions and
attend the October 26th Business Meeting.

WMU LEADERS MEETING
The WMU Leaders Meeting will take place tomorrow, Monday,
September 26, 2022 at 10:00am.

COMMUNITY MORNING OUT

The Community Morning Out program will begin Tuesday October 04
at 9:30am. This year, due to unforeseen circumstances we will only
be meeting once a month. The group had so much fun every week last
year, and we hope to one day be able to return to the weekly schedule.
However, at this time only once a month is possible. We look forward
to all of you returning on the first Tuesday of each month and bringing
your happy laughter. Thank you.

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD

The Children’s and Youth Ministry are beginning to prepare for
Operation Christmas Child. There are several large boxes available for
placement of donations. One is located near the classrooms in the
Narthex. There other is in the hall near the WMU bulletin board. If you
would like to pack your own Operation Christmas Child box, they are
available on the counter near the WMU bulletin board. Please
prayerfully consider actively taking part in this very special ministry.
Your help is greatly appreciated as we prepare for the Children’s and
Youth Ministry packing party that will take place in November.

G.U.E.S.T. PROGRAM

Many people in our own community face homelessness. The G.U.E.S.T.
night shelter, which runs 16 weeks, December 5, 2022 through March
27,2023, is hosted by local churches and provides a safe warm place
to sleep at night as well as a nutritious meal. Volunteers are needed.
If you are interested in volunteering for the G.U.E.S.T program, please
contact Rev. Kristie Askew, Executive Director at (804) 694-05009.




